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21 May 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Please come to the Café at the Petworth Farmers’ Market in the Leconfield Hall!  
 
On Saturday 26th May 2018, from 9 to 1pm, our year 5 children will be running the café at the 
Petworth Farmers’ Market in the Leconfield Hall. This is a great opportunity for our children to 
be involved in a community project, to raise money for charity and to chat to members of the 
public, to let them know some of the exciting things that they do at school. 
 
I will be overseeing the children while they take orders, serve cakes, calculate the costs of orders 
and ensure the correct change is given. So, if you are free this Saturday morning, please pop 
down and put our skills to the test. Your support will be greatly appreciated. 
 
We have very kindly been offered two cakes for us to sell on the morning but we are desperate 
for a couple more. If any of our wonderful baking parents would like to help by making a cake 
that would be fabulous! Please indicate on the slip below the type of cake (i.e. chocolate, carrot 
cake, lemon drizzle, etc.) and list the ingredients for allergy purposes. 
 
Thanks again for your continued support, 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
John Galvin 
Headteacher 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 

Petworth Farmers Market Saturday 26th May 2018 

Childs’s Name ……………………………………………………….   Class ……………………………… 

 

I can make a (type of cake) …………………………………………..cake for the café at the Petworth 

Farmers’ Market and will give a list of ingredients □ 

 

Parent/Carer’s Name: ………………………………………………….   Signed: …………………………………………… 
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